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Reunited with an Old Friend 
 

 
Paul Bergdolt Photo 

In 1964 former Canadian National 3254 stood on panel track on the grounds of the Ashland 

Court Motel in Pennsylvania.  Chessie’s future Treasurer, Paul Bergdolt, had come to town to ride 
the Pioneer Tunnel steam train and take the mine tour.  The CN locomotive was an unexpected 
find, and Paul’s father took a picture of him standing next to his sister, Sara Bergdolt (now Sara 

Munzer of Ayden, NC).  Behind the locomotive stands the Meadow Lark, the Pullman car 
presently behind the Gettysburg enginehouse and the focus of a restoration effort headed by 
Chessie member Gabe Gerber.  Read about the locomotive and the Pullman in this High Green! 
 

Next Meeting: November 2nd at the courthouse in Rockville, Maryland, featuring John 
Meise 

 

November Meeting:  December 7th at the courthouse in Rockville, Maryland, featuring 
Alex Mayes’ Annual Year in Review Show 


